

NEWSLETTER Mrs. Ruiz. 3rd Grade

Dear Parents and Guardians,

This week, we will begin graded assignments. In addition to their math homework, students will also begin ELA homework this week. Please ensure that they bring their homework back to school, as we will review it together in class.

OUR Learning snapshot:

Reading:

Phonics: long vowels a, i, and e **Comprehension:** Making Inferences

Grammar: Noun Identification **Writing:** Opinion Writing

Math:

Addition Properties (Commutative, Associative, Identity). Please complete the math homework daily. We will have a quiz on Friday, August 22, that will cover the skills covered in the homework.

Science:

Forces and Motion.

Social Studies:

What is Good Citizenship?

We will have an open book quiz on Thursday, August, 21, and open book vocabulary quiz on Friday, August 22nd.

Upcoming Events

August 18-Wear Purple

August 21- Unit 1,Lesson 1 Spelling Test

(1–15 only, no challenge words).

August 22 - Unit 1, Lesson 1 Reading Test

August 22 - Special Snack

Aug. 26- Parent Volunteer Training

Sept. 1- No School

Reminders

- Binders will be sent home every night. <u>Please review the behavior</u> <u>chart daily.</u>
- Tuesday folders will be sent home every Tuesday. These will contain your child's graded papers. All papers must be returned. Please sign to say you have received them.
- Please make sure your child brings a snack or money to purchase a snack each day.
- Birthday Treats must be store bought.

All classroom updates and messages will be shared through ParentSquare, so be sure to check it daily.